D .RATHISH IFS Office of the
Divisional Forest Officer Divisional Forest Officer
Thiruvananthapuram

email: dfo.tvm.for@kerala.gov.in

dfotrivandrum@gmail.com

Phone 0471-2320637

L-4907/2017 ~ Dated : 16.11.2017.

To

The Chief Conservator of Forests
(Southern Circle)
Kollam
Sir,
Sub:  Peppara SHEP - Renewal of lease of Peppara Small Hydro Electric Project
submitting hard copy proposal - Getting Forest Clearance - reg.
Ref:  Proposal No. FP/KL/HYD/26932/2017 dated 14.07.2017.

Kind attention is invited to the subject matter and reference cited. 1 am
submitting herewith the proposal No.FP/KL/HYD/26932/2017 received from
Executive Engineer, Generation Division, Seethathode for renewal of lease of

Peppara Small Hydro Electric Project for favour of further necessary action.

Yours faithfully,

—

Encl: Proposal 4 sets

Divisional Fdrest Offiger
Thiruvanagthapuyram
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